
Sisterhood  

News 
June 2022 Edition 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

June—Sisterhood Luncheon— June 22, 
2022 at Olive Garden,  12:00 PM  

From the Desk of the President: 

This will be my last Sisterhood Newsletter.  
Knowing that a newsletter for the Sisterhood 
had been a desire for quite some time, I decided 
to take a light approach combining news, infor-
mation, and entertainment.  It has been a labor 
of love, one that I hope you have enjoyed.   

 

The Sisterhood will gather for the last time on 
Wednesday, June 22nd for the Sisterhood Final 
Luncheon, at Olive Garden off Hwy 501.   

The luncheon is for Sisterhood members only.  

A reservation is required along with $10.00.   
Sisterhood will pick up the rest of the charges. 

 

You must reserve your spot to attend by  
June 13, 2022!   

 

Please see the flyer for more information, 
and print out the menu for the luncheon. 

 
 

 

Mickie Feiden
(TempleShalomFeiden@gmail.com) 

Sisterhood Board Members 

President – Mickie Feiden 

Vice President – Bobbie Guseman 

Treasurer – Sheila Honer 

Recording Secretary – Cookie Brenner 

Immediate Past President – Laurie Ward 

Historian/Member-at-Large- Lily Ann 
Revitch 

Member-at-Large – Jessica Forman 

Member-at-Large – Linda Disselkamp 



 

 

SISTERHOOD LUNCHEON  
JUNE 22, 2022 at 12:00 PM 

Olive Garden, 73 Rodeo Drive, Myrtle beach 
Off Hwy. 501 

Make your checks payable to: Temple Shalom Sisterhood 
 

Fill out the form below and send it with your check for $10.00 per person, made 
out to: Temple Shalom Sisterhood.  Send to Sheila Honer, 4505 Smilax Place, 

Murrells Inlet, SC 29576.  Deadline for reservations is June 13, 2022. 
 

Choice of soda, tea, or coffee, salad and breadsticks included.   Add on topping 
not included.  See limited menu on next page. 

 
  ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Number of Attendees:  ____     
 
Amount Enclosed:  ___________                                   
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LADIES WHO LUNCH 

 
 
A group of 40-year-old girlfriends discussed where they should meet 
for lunch. Finally, it was agreed upon that they should meet at the 
Ocean View restaurant because the waiters there had tight pants and 
nice bums. 
 
10 years later at 50 years of age, the group once again discussed 
where they should meet for lunch. Finally, it was agreed that they 
should meet at the Ocean View restaurant because the food there was 
very good, the wine selection was good also, and the waiters were 
cute. 

 

10 years later at 60 years of age, the group once again discussed 
where they should meet for lunch. Finally, it was agreed that they 
should meet at the Ocean View restaurant because they could eat there 
in peace and quiet, the restaurant had a beautiful view of the ocean, 
and the waiters were sweet boys. 

 

10 years later, at 70 years of age, the group once again discussed 
where they should meet for lunch. Finally, it was agreed that they 
should meet at the Ocean View restaurant because the restaurant was 
wheelchair accessible, they even had an elevator, and the waiters 
were kind. 

 

10 years later, at 80 years of age, the group once again discussed 
where they should meet for lunch. Finally, it was agreed that they 
should meet at the Ocean View restaurant because they had never been 
there before. 
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